St Christopher’s in the Community

As half-term approaches, why not consider spending some quality time with your children while also
making a positive impact in our local community? With St. Christopher’s in the Community initiative, you
have the perfect opportunity to do just that! As a reminder, St. Christopher’s in the Community was
established to commemorate our school's 130th anniversary, and it aims to integrate our school into the
fabric of our neighbourhood by pledging 130 hours each year contributed by both students and staff - to
support those in need within our community through volunteering.

This half-term break presents an excellent chance for you and your children to get involved. Whether it's
lending a hand at a local food bank, participating in a neighbourhood clean-up, or offering your skills and
expertise to assist others, there are numerous ways to make a difference.

On this very note, we are delighted to be informed that Hector (Year 2) and
Arthur (Rec) Buchanan looked to help out in the community by committing
themselves to doing litter picking (2hrs) to contribute to the community
service target. Well done, boys; we are proud of you.

In addition, although Christmas is now a distant memory, we haven't yet
mentioned that Mrs Gay led the carols and 'choir' at the Epsom Riding for the
Disabled Nativity and carols at the stables back in December as a charitable
endeavour!

130 Hours Target of Volunteering
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If you or your family do anything to give of your time, do let Mr Carter know so we can edge ever closer to
our 130hour target this year.



